
From: Kim Greenham [kimg@agn.net.au]
Sent: Tuesday, 24 July 2001 9:17 PM
To: ecita.sen@aph.gov.au
Subject: ABC independence

I just wish to express my concern that the ABC Board should be free of any political bias
and remain absolutely independent.

Thankyou.

Kim Greenham
Watershed Digital Mapping
RMB 1015 Lapko Rd
Denmark WA 6333
Ph. +61 (08) 9848 2428
Fax. +61 (08) 9848 2458
email kimg@agn.net.au or kimg@bigpond.com




